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Twenty two people participated in the Special Grace ceremony in Cleveland, Ohio on August 14th. It was 

a very hot day, but there was such a sincere atmosphere and everyone enjoyed the experience very 

much.  Among our group was a 2nd Generation sister who is visiting with us. Her family moved from 

Cleveland to a different state several years ago. Wherever a family moves away, we are still connected in 

heart. I felt that we have very special brothers and sisters and we are truly one family under our Heavenly 

Parent and True Parents. It is very important to have this beautiful sense of unity in order to continue 

moving forward. 

 

Thank you True Parents for this wonderful opportunity!! 

 

 


